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Check us out online! 
 
http://bgs.vermont.gov/FutureUse 
Waterbury 
 

Have Questions?   
Reach us by E-mail: 
 

bgs.wsocteam@state.vt.us  
 
  

What’s Happening Behind the Fence? 
Deconstruction: 

The final phase will occur this summer when the new central plant is in operation. 
 

Sitework: 

We continue with very little activity for the site work crews thru the winter and we 

look forward to the first of April so that work can continue on the hardscapes for the 

project!  Don’t forget, we turn our clocks ahead on March 8th with the start of 

Daylight Savings Time! 
 

Historic Core: 

The structural framing work continues throughout the interior of the Historic Core.    

Interior spray foam insulation, wall framing and window installations also continue.  

Mechanical, electrical and plumbing (MEP) rough-ins are now well underway.  Now 

that we have the drywall installation underway in the south side of the Historic Core 

you can really see the new spaces being defined! 
 

New Office Building:  

The exterior masonry slate and granite stonework is nearly complete.  The building 

really blends into the snow covered surroundings! The aluminum curtain wall and 

glazing work is also underway.  Interior framing and mechanical, electrical and 

plumbing (MEP) rough-ins are continuing as well.  Drywall work is now underway!  
 

Central Plant: 

The exterior wall framing, sheathing and roofing work is nearly complete and the 

exterior stone and metal panel work is just getting started!  The MEP rough-in work 

is being worked on throughout the building and we are making our connections to 

the large pieces of equipment for the biomass boiler system, the emergency 

generators and the centrifugal chillers!  The interior framing and drywall work 

continues as well! 
 

Safety: 

We are in our winter construction mode, so please be aware of changing conditions! 
 

Panoramic view (looking North) at New Office Building, Historic Core-South 

Buildings, Hanks, Weeks, DPS / Forensics and the New Central Plant! 
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Overall Site Looking North 02-27-15 

NOB & Historic Core Looking East 02-27-15 


